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“It’s Personal.” 

Livingstone Ski Academy Open House 

Tonight at 6:00 p.m.                                             

Families interested in the Ski              

Academy for the 2023-2024 season are 

asked to join us  tonight for an information session 

at 6:00 p.m. in the Learning Commons.                                       

If you prefer to join the meeting virtually, please 

click on the meeting link . Registration will  open 

mid-April, please contact Scott Bailey with any 

questions at baileys@lrsd.ab.ca                                                                   

The LSA Society will hold their next meeting on 

Tuesday, April 4, at 7:00 p.m.  A bottle drive is             

underway and donations may be dropped off at the 

stock trailer, in the school parking lot, or Pass              

Beverages until the end of the week. 

K-9 Report Cards                                                                  

Thursday, March 30                                                        

Sr. High Report Cards 

Thursday, April 6 

AR—Accelerated Reader Program                                     

If your child has been telling you about AR 

and showing off prizes, these were their                

rewards for reaching their reading goals in 

the past goal period.  The school year has 

been divided up into six goal periods.                  

During each goal period, your child has 

been given a goal to reach and was                          

implemented in the younger grades in                  

January. To reach their goal, the students 

read a book at their level and take a short 

quiz.  Their level is assessed through                  

diagnostic tests which are administered by 

the classroom teacher.  They then are                  

directed to books in the appropriate read-

ing level and these levels are reviewed                      

frequently and adjusted as needed.   

Parent Teacher Interviews                     

April 20 & 26, 4:00-7:00 p.m.                           

Please call the Office to book                 

appointments at 403-628-3897 or 

email s-livingstone@lrsd.ab.ca 

Following winter and the ski season, our Lost & 

Found is overflowing with hats, gloves, snow pants 

and other apparel. Smaller items such as keys and                  

glasses are kept at the Office. Spring has arrived so 

we ask that your child has appropriate outdoor                 

recess wear for the unpredictable conditions! 

Staff Planning & Collaboration Day                                                                
Friday, March 31                                                                                                               

No classes for students 

Learn to Knit with Mrs. Kaack!                                                                    
12:05—12:35 every Thursday in the                             

Learning Commons 

EPIC Day Field Trip                                                                                                                                                                            

Students in Grades 9-12 have the opportunity to join in a 

field trip to Lethbridge Exhibition Park on April 5.                                                               

EPIC stands for Exploring Possible Industries and Careers 

and showcases the many options for students as they 

look forward to future post-secondary and trade options.  

Please return a signed waiver form and $10 to the Office 

as soon as possible, as space is limited. 

The Parents Association Little Caesar’s Fundraiser 

ends tomorrow.  There is still time to order online at 

pizzakits.ca  Group ID: 174386 Fundraiser ID: 422154 

https://www.livingstoneskiacademy.ca/calendar

